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The Jungle Journal


Mrs.	 Ellis              			                                 Date: Sept. 12





Turn in all Open House documents.


Register on Classroom Dojo.


Check SMILE notebooks daily. 











This week PE will be on Tuesday! Next week we have PE on Monday and Friday. Please make sure your child wears appropriate clothing and shoes. �








       Upcoming Dates:   


Our Teachey Tiger Fun Run, fundraiser, kicked off September 7th with a Pep Rally. Our Fun Run will be held this Friday at 8:15. Please help us raise money for new playground equipment. 


-September 26- Family Appreciation Dinner and Parent Meeting… 5-6 dinner and 6:-6:45 presentation.


       This Week’s Birthday:              









































              Homework:         Monday: Math and Read 20 minutes       


Tuesday: Math and Read 20 minutes


Wednesday: Math and Read 20 minutes


Thursday: Math and Read 20 minutes


Friday: Read 20 minutes





      Spelling Words:


Coming soon!


After spelling inventories are given to determine each child’s spelling development.


























Swinging into First Grade





Benchmark assessments will be administered through September 26th.   Please help by making sure students are well rested and at school on time.  We want them to do their best so we will know how to meet the needs of each and every child during instruction.  Reading, writing and comprehension along with familiarity of numbers will be the focus.


Once assessing is complete we will start reading groups.  We will work on building their baskets up with books and then start sending them home every night.  They will bring the same book home 2 nights.


Please send in a photograph with your child by Friday, September 16th. Examples: photo of visiting the zoo, opening presents, swimming, etc.  Students will use the photo as inspiration for writing a narrative story.  If at all possible, we would like to keep the photo until the end of the year.  Thank you!


When sending in lunch money for your child, please put the money in an envelope or ziplock bag with your child’s first and last name and lunch number on the outside. I have put each child’s lunch number on a label in their SMILE notebook. 














 





Teaching students to love reading and writing is a teacher’s gift.” ~DALE LUMPA
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